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Sheriff Roger Harris is pleased to announce the inaugural High School Externship 
program in cooperation with the Spotsylvania Career and Tech Center that began 
Monday. Students are learning about every law enforcement division, beginning in the 
Emergency Communications where almost every call for service begins. This week 
students met members of different specialty teams and units within the Sheriff’s Office 
to include the SWAT Team, Crisis Negotiations Team, Dive Team, K9 Team, Drone Team, 
Marine Patrol Unit, Forensic Unit, Motor Unit, Patrol Division, Criminal Investigations 
Division, and the Animal Control Division. The students also learned about officer 
wellness initiatives that our employees have. Our public safety partners with Fire, 
Rescue, and Emergency Management had the opportunity to talk to the students about 
the Fire Marshalls responsibilities and how Emergency Management plays a vital role in 
public safety. The week ended with representation from the National Guard Bureau who 
discussed career direction and public service platforms.    

  

Are you a High School Junior or Senior interested in Law Enforcement? Submit an 
application through Spotsylvania Career and Tech Center! 

 
Remember your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 

Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 
Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 

P3tips App: from Android or Google store 
 


